
12th February 2022 

Submission to the Inquiry into the Carer Payment

This Bill makes sense. It is important to support young people and people with disabilities. The 

Bill seems to create more stability in carers receiving payments for young people with 

disabilities, up to the age of 16 years and 3 months, without being disrupted by other processes - 

such as applying for new payments. It is a simple change, but one that presumably will give 

more stability and enable people to work out their situation without adverse consequences for 

them.  

Kind Regards,  

Benjamin Cronshaw.  
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